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Note on S08 – Documents submitted by Mr Crosby 

1. In documentation submitted by Mr Crosby on 02/03/18 during the Suffolk Public Inquiry in 

relation to S08, an extract was provided entitled “From Safety at Street Works and Road 

Works”. 

2. I can confirm that the extract is from a superseded version of the guidance published in 2001. 

3. The current guidance which replaced the extract submitted in evidence is known as the ‘red 

book’ and titled ‘Safety at Streets and Road Works – A Code of Practice’ first published in 

2013. The current version is the 2
nd

 impression (with amendments) published June 2014. 

4. In relation to ‘Works on footway with temporary footway in carriageway’ as submitted, it is 

noted that the current guidance contains the detail below from page 34 of the guidance, which 

has now been entitled ‘Works on footway with pedestrian diversion in carriageway’: 

 

 

 

5. The associated dimensions are shown below (extract from page 105, entitled Setting Out 

Site) : 
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6. It is noted that the sideways clearance remains at 1.2m in the current version, as highlighted 

in the bold box in the above table, which is the same as the figures submitted in the 

superseded documentation provided by Mr Crosby. 

7. However, in relation to the purpose of this documentation it is specifically in relation to 

temporary closures of the footway to facilitate road works and no inference should be drawn 

that sideways clearances are required for normal footways, and no such design guidance 

exists which stipulates that a sideways safety zone is a requirement for new or existing 

footways.  

 


